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Rio de Janeiro, may 20, 2009. 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Rector, 
Mario Bonucci 
Universidad de los Andes 
Venezuela 
 
 
 
 
 
 We would like to express our emphatic support for the exclusion of 

Internet costs from the recent decree which establishes procedures for the 

elimination of superfluous expenses in the Venezuelan public sector. 

 The central role played by the Internet in scientific activities nowadays is 

so obvious that we think it almost unbelievable that it could be regarded as 

superfluous by Venezuelan public officials. 

We wish you complete success in reversing this regrettable situation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sergio José Barbosa Duarte 
Presidente/ANPesq 


